
Jane Doe

 Students completed a class debate, the
topic was "Children should not eat fast

food". 

They completed an activity to assess what
foods they were eating during their eating

time and if it matched the Australian healthy
guideline requirements.

2E had a go at putting together an
exposition into the correct structure. 


